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Seneca residents asked to conserve water Wednesday 
(KMZA)--Seneca residents are being asked to conserve water Wednesday.

City Administrator Tammi Haverkamp that's because the city's water tower will
be down for cleaning and maintenance.

Haverkamp says residents are asked not to water outdoors and to keep their
home water usage to a minimum.
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